
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes September 30, 2014  

 

 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:50.  The minutes for August were presented, and Gary 

Hobday made a motion to accept, and Danny Rhudy seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the Treasurer’s 

report, with $496 in revenues from mostly dues, and outlays of $644 for  mowing and grilling 

expenses.  There is a $9967 balance. 

 

Anthony Hall called attention to the new procedure of locking the gate by putting the club lock’s 

shackle into the methane inspector’s lock shackle, so that the inspectors have access.  There will be a 

workday on October 11
th

.  The 5
th

 annual Halloween funfly will be October 25
th

, which will include a 

raffle for several aircraft.   

 

Anthony Hall has contacted the city for the club lease renewal, and it will be brought up at the next city 

meeting on October 16
th

.  He will send an email out with meeting information.   

 

Club elections are coming up, and Anthony encouraged volunteers to step forward, noting that all the 

posts are still wide open for nominations.   

 

Danny Rhudy asked if the two planes in the shed could be used as trainers, and Anthony Hall said one 

was difficult to start, and that they were already slated to be raffled off at the funfly.   

 

The next meeting will be at the Harbor House.  

 

At 7:15, there was a motion to close made by Michael Lick, and seconded by Dave Peterson. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  

 


